Dear colleague(s),
We would like to invite you to the Third International Language-for-All Conference (LFAC ’24)[endnoteRef:1] which will be held on 17 – 18 October 2024 at Çukurova University, Adana, Türkiye, with an aim to bring scholars together, enable them to benefit from the network with leading members of academia from all over the world, and exchange ideas and experiences by exploring the latest trends and challenges. The scope of this year's conference is Artificial Intelligence and the fields of study are as follows: [1:  The event will be held in person.] 


AI Assisted Language Teaching & Learning
Applied Linguistics
Corpus Linguistics
Discourse Analysis
English as a Lingua Franca (ELF)
English for Specific Purposes (ESP)
Global Issues in Language Education
Language Acquisition
Language and Education Policy
Language and Identity
Language Education in the Digital World
Language Teaching and Learning
Language Testing and Assessment
Language, Culture and Society
Literature and Cultural Studies
Literature and Gender Studies
Literature and Language
Material and Curriculum Development
Psycholinguistics
Teacher Cognition and Teacher Development
Teacher Engagement with Theory and Research
Teacher Education
Translation and Interpretation Studies
Our keynote speakers are Dr. Alessia COGO from Goldsmiths, University of London, Dr. Caroline FELL KURBAN from MEF University, Dr. Jonathan M. ROSS from Boğaziçi University, and Dr. Emmanuel KEULEERS from Tilburg University. 
Key Dates
	Second Call for Papers
	May 06 – June 16

	Notification of Acceptance
	August 16

	Registration and Payment Deadline 
	August 16 – September 16

	Language-for-All Conference 
	October 17 – 18

	Full Paper Submission Deadline 
	October 1


All accepted abstracts and selected proceedings will be published online with an ISBN as The Third International Language-for-All Conference: Book of Abstracts and The Third International Language-for-All Conference: Book of Proceedings, respectively. The books will also be indexed by Bookcites.
You can visit the event website to submit your abstract.
For more information, please visit the conference website or contact us at lfac@cu.edu.tr.
Very best regards,
LFAC Organising Committee
